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Water Quality Feedback 

 

Boulia Shire Council endeavours to provide the 

community with clean water throughout the year and 

have conducted numerous water cleaning and 

disinfection services to assist with this objective.  

In order to continue to provide a quality water service, 

should you encounter any discoloured water, however 

minimal, Council would appreciate residents advising us 

immediately via 4746 3188 or admin@boulia.qld.gov.au 
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